
Klickitat Hatchery Public Access Closure 

Public access is closed to the Klickitat River via the Klickitat River Hatchery site at 300 

Fish Hatchery Rd, Glenwood, WA. 

The Bonneville Power Administration and the Yakama Nation are upgrading the existing. 

hatchery. The public access closure includes parking and portage on the hatchery 

grounds during construction.  

 

The Klickitat Hatchery was originally constructed in 1949 and is operated by the 

Confederated Tribes and Bands of the Yakama Nation to rear spring and fall Chinook as 

well as late run coho salmon. The new construction is focused on improving the river’s 

spring Chinook population, with plans to increase juvenile production from 600,000 to 

800,000 smolts annually. 

Construction is expected to be completed in fall 2026 with the first yearlings released 

from the upgraded facilities in May 2027. Public river access through the site will 

resume once construction is finished. 

For more information, please contact: Mary Todd Haight at BPA, 503-230-3112  

or mthaight@bpa.gov. 
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